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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Photographs 

 Sponsorship 

 Colomendy 

 Children in Need 

 Foodbank 

 

Children in Need : Friday 18th November 

To raise funds for Children in Need we are holding several activities 

during lunch times on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday: 

 Guess how many smarties are in the jar: 20p 

 Guess the name of the teddy: 20p 

 Staff baby photographs—who’s who?: 20p 

 Beat the keeper—playground: 3 shots for 30p (Friday only) 

 Spotty non-uniform: 50p donation (Friday only) 

Wirral Foodbank Christmas appeal 

To make the food parcels a little festive at this time of year, The Foodbank 

are asking for small donations of chocolate, sweets, biscuits, mince pies 

etc.  (tubes of sweets and small selection boxes are approx. £1).  Please 

send in your donations by Monday 28th November. 

School Photographs 

If ordering via school, please send completed proof cards for                   

photographs into the office by Tuesday 15th November.  

Dates for your diary 
 

 

Wednesday                                   

16th  November 2016                       

FAST: Week 6 

 

16th–18th November 

Y5/6 

Visit to Colomendy 

 

 

Friday 

18th November 2016 

Spotty non uniform 

Children in Need 

Donation 50p 

 

 

Monday  

21st November 2016 

Year 1 & 2 trip to New 

Brighton 

 

Colomendy Years 5/6 

All medicine forms must be returned to school by Monday 14th             

November.  The actual medicine should be brought into school on 

Wednesday 16th and given directly to Mrs Daniels-Jones (labelled 

with child’s name).  

Sponsorship 

If you sponsored The Washington Marine Corps Marathon which was 

run on 30th October by the brother of Leanne Mannis, can you 

please see Ms Bev Tait (Jessica’s mum Y4) in the school playground at 

3.15pm to pay your sponsorship money. 



 
Feedback from Parent Survey. 
Thank you for your feedback on the survey during Parents’ Meetings.  We are   
delighted that so many of you completed the survey with such positive results: 
Almost all of you who responded told us that your child was happy, felt safe and 
was taught well in school. 
 
The staff are very appreciative of the positive comments that you made: these go 
a long way to boost our spirits on cold, dark winter mornings! 
 
Here are a few things that parents have said: 
 
I am very pleased with how well my son has settled into the school. 
 
Amazing effort from teachers and staff, dedicated to making the best of the 
pupils.  A great bunch! 
 
Thank you for all you do.  I'm a very proud mum. 
 
We feel very happy with the school. The progress our children are making. 
They are always happy to come to school and happy when coming out.  We 
couldn't ask for more, thank you. 
 
My child is doing really well. 
 
Wonderful provision, wonderful staff, safe environment.  My children have 
flourished at Sandbrook, couldn't be happier.  Thank you to all the staff. 
 
 
We will be looking at our extra-curricular activity programme in response to your 
feedback. 


